In affiliation with Transbridge Townsville

Kathy Anne Noble

Website: www.changelingaspects.com

18-02-2010

The Honourable Nicola Roxon MP Minister for Health and Ageing

Dear Minister,

Thank you for your letter from P J Moore, Ministerial Liaison and Support Section, dated the 11 February 2010.

I have been asking questions now for some considerable time, seemingly to no affect. I realise we are a minority group, but it would be nice to be given some thought on the subjects that I have raised. So far, there appears nothing in the draft that in any way shape or form addresses our concerns where the E-Card is concerned. I know that this is causing anxiety in the Trans Community, concerning the amount of and type of detail to be put on it. Our biggest worry is the one concerning Androcur and being labelled a "Sexual Deviant" as this will stay on our records for life, we are led to believe.

We are not sexual deviants, but suffer from a quirk of nature that has placed us into the wrong body.

We would hope that we will receive an answer as to how these problems are to be addressed. We are fed up with being fobbed of with platitudes and no answers.

Yours Sincerely, Kathy Anne Noble. President, Changeling Aspects

Changeling Aspects In affiliation with Agender (Aust.)

In affiliation with Transbridge Townsville

Kathy Anne Noble

Website: www.changelingaspects.com